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- Roadway Safety Improvements Coming Soon –  

 

North Lamar Boulevard at Parmer Lane 

 

Goal 

Reduce documented incidents of vehicle/vehicle and vehicle/pedestrian crashes at the intersection of North Lamar and 

Parmer Lane, as well as North Lamar north of the intersection by installing enhanced pedestrian safety features and new 

traffic and pedestrian signals. 

These improvements are part of the City Council-adopted Vision Zero Action Plan. The Plan includes using Evaluation, 

Enforcement, Engineering, Education and Policy to reduce traffic deaths in Austin to zero by 2025. 

 

Improvements Coming Soon 

 Reconstructing existing right-turn islands at the northwest and southeast corners of the intersection to facilitate 

“smart” right turns 

 Adding high-visibility continental crosswalks to all pedestrian crossing points 

 Construct a new traffic signal on Lamar Boulevard at the Walmart Driveway 

 Construct a new pedestrian hybrid beacon at John B. Connally High School 

 

Timeline 

 The new signal and new pedestrian hybrid beacon were both constructed during Summer 2016 and are 

currently operational 

 Curb/concrete, paving and markings work is currently ongoing 

 

Contact Information: 

For questions, comments or more information please contact, Mark Schruben, Project Manager, City of 
Austin, Mark.Schruben@austintexas.gov, 512‐974‐7048 


